
 

Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2- Transportation 

Policy/Mobility Management and Water Services held on Friday 4th March, 2022. 

 

• Seamus Kavanagh presented an update in relation to current capital roads 

projects inc. N24 and N25. 

 

• Tim Butler gave a detailed presentation on the Government’s National Road 

Safety Strategy 2021-2030. 

 

• Joe Scully gave an update on the Speed Limit Review, setting out guidelines 

to be adhered to and the timelines for same. 

 

• Seamus Kavanagh gave a presentation on the water capital projects and main 

replacement works listed for 2022. 

 

• Joe Scully presented an update on the Flood Relief Schemes and the 

timeframe for the projects. 

 

• Tim Butler gave an update on the current position regarding Broadband 

Rollout for the county. 

 

 


